
  

 

Feedback on the 2nd Volunteering Day 2018 
 

 

On Saturday the 27th of October 35 enthusiastic volunteers gathered together for a 3-hour session to 

discuss volunteering within the PMI Belgium Chapter. More specifically, we were able to present the 

way of working and our ambitious program for 2019. 

Christine, Frank, Willem and Freddy presented the initiatives that have been selected during a 

previously held Board Strategy Meeting. We are very excited about all these initiatives, but we also 

recognize that we are unable to organize those by ourselves. So we are reaching out to our member 

community for help. 

Do you: 

- Want to help organizing the PM Fair in 2019? 

- Want to assist with our national events in the course of 2019? 

- Want to organize a satellite event? 

- Want to be part of the GROW program as a mentor? 

- Want to run the operational side of the VDAB training courses? 

- Want to be a trainer for the VDAB courses? 

- Want to be a trainer for the FOREM courses? 

- Want to be a PM or trainer for the Train The Trainer courses? 

- Want to help set up the end-to-end volunteering process? 

- Want to help set up the PM Career Support section for our members? 

- Want to help identifying publicity channels outside our normal communication channels? 

- Want to help organize quarterly member and volunteering meetings? 

Then don’t hesitate to get in touch either through email on volunteering@pmi-belgium.be or just pick 

up the phone and call Freddy or Roeland.  

As of this month we will also start publishing the current open volunteering opportunities in our 

Newsletter (see other article). 

A lot of our volunteers were not able to make it on a Saturday morning and we decided to do a virtual 

rerun (through Skype) of this event on Tuesday 27 November 2019 at 8 PM CET. If you want to be part 

of this (planned duration is 1,5 hour) you can register by sending an e-mail to volunteering@pmi-

belgium.be. We will provide you with the link to the Skype session a couple of days upfront. 

If you are interested in what is going to be presented you can already peep at the presentation given. 

You can find it using the following link: https://pmi-

belgium.be/membership/downloads/volunteering/181-presentation-volunteer-day-27-10-2018/file 
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